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Happy New Year to all our Parents and Pupils 

We wish all our families and friends good 
health and happiness for 2024 

 

Christmas Appeal 

As a result of your kind donations at our FS Christmas Con-
certs and KS1 Carol Service, a total of £ 1033.00 was 
raised. This will be shared  between the following chosen 
charities:     

  Foyle Hospice 

  Cahir’s Warriors 

  Abilities In Me 

  Chest Heart &Stroke 

 

PTA Bag Pack 

A massive ‘thank you’ to the P6 & P7 children, parent/
guardians and PTA members for helping with the bag pack 
on 20th December.  We raised £1803.00 for PTA funds. 

 

Primary One Intake September 2024 

Applications for admission to Primary 1 will open on Tues-
day 9th January at 12 Noon via the Education Authori-
ty online portal. The portal will close on Friday 26th    
January at 12 Noon. 

 

Open Day 

The school open day for Primary One Intake will take place 
on Thursday 11th January 2024.  There will be two ses-
sions  

 Session 1: 9.30am - 10.15am 

 Session 2: 11.00am - 11.45am 

For more information or to book a session, 
please contact 028 71347947. 

 

 

After School Clubs 

The After School recreational clubs will 
commence in the next week.  The cost will 
be £2.00 per week for 8 weeks, which 
should be paid in full at the time of book-

ing.   Unfortunately no refunds can be given for missed 
sessions.  All information will be sent on class dojo. 

 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 

The mid-year interviews will take place in 
February.   Details to follow shortly. 

 

Attendance 

The attendance register is marked twice a day.  If a pupil 
is absent for part of the day, this is recorded. Allowances 
are made for     medical appointments and therefore it is 
important to inform your child’s teacher in 
writing, if he/she has to be absent from 
school. Similarly, teachers should be in-
formed if your child is sick, otherwise an 
“unauthorised absence” is recorded. 
Absence notes are provided for your use.  Absence 
notes must be provided for all absences, regardless 
of duration.  

If your child is unwell, they should stay home from school 
until they feel better.  If they have been physically sick, 
they should remain at home for 48hrs after their last 
bout of sickness this includes vomiting and diarrhoea.  
Please note, if your child requires Calpol, they should not 
be sent to school. 

 

KS2 Spring Concert 

The KS2 School Show will involve all children in P6 & P7 
and will take place towards the end of term 2. 
 

Uniform Policy  

Uniform is an important part of the 
school’s identity.  It reinforces who we 
are as a community and it helps pupils 

feel pride in the school. Towards the end of last term pu-
pils started wearing coloured trainers.  Black shoes must 
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